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October 10, 1980

Jeffrey P. Davidson
3223 North 20th Road
Arlington, Virginia

Dear Jeffrey:

I want to thank you for the excellent lecture that
was given on 10-9-80, and also for the copy of the
transcript of that lecture when you complete its typing.

You mentioned in our telephone conversation that
you had completed a study, which is in the process of
being typed for the Small Business Administration on
opportunities for small businesses within the Department
of Defense. This large study you mentioned may be
available through FOI request. However, to request
said document, I would need to know the title and
perhaps the numbers, if government numbers have been
assigned to it. If you could provide me with that
information, I would appreciate it.

I have enclosed for your convenience a self-addressed
stamped envelope.

I am anticipating your expansion of this fine lecture
into a two-day period, and when I see that listing from
the Open U catalog, I will be attending again.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding
the above.

Yo truly,
7 ——
CHARLES BONORA
CB/gcs
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